
 
 

May 5, 2022 

Dear Colleague:  

In an effort to ensure all Members have an opportunity to provide input into the Appropriations 
process, we invite you to testify on the agencies and programs under the jurisdiction of the 
Labor, Health and Human Services, Education, and Related Agencies Subcommittee. Members 
may testify at a hearing on May 24th, 2022. The hearing will be held virtually using Zoom video 
conferencing software. 

If you wish to testify virtually at the hearing, please have your staff contact Trisha Castaneda by 
email at trisha.castaneda@mail.house.gov no later than Tuesday, May 17th. Each Member will 
be provided five minutes to testify and your testimony will be included in the hearing record. If 
you wish to provide input but are unable to attend virtually on May 24th, written testimony can 
be placed in the public hearing record. Specific details for submitting testimony can be found on 
our website HERE. 

Thank you for your interest in the activities of the Labor, Health and Human Services, 
Education, and Related Agencies Subcommittee.   

                                                                             

                             Sincerely, 

Rosa DeLauro 
 
Chair 
Appropriations Subcommittee on 
Labor, Health and Human Services, Education 
and Related Agencies 

Tom Cole 
 
Ranking Member 
Appropriations Subcommittee on 
Labor, Health and Human Services, Education 
and Related Agencies 
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